
From: John Norris
To: Sara Lane; Chris Roberts
Cc: Pollie McCloskey; Christine Hopkins; Derek Moretz
Subject: RE: Quick sidewalk questions
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:32:24 PM

Thanks Sara; Chris, we will also include this response in the green folder for tonight.
 
John
 

From: Sara Lane <slane@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:31 PM
To: John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>; Chris Roberts <croberts@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>; Christine Hopkins
<chopkins@shorelinewa.gov>; Derek Moretz <DMoretz@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: RE: Quick sidewalk questions
 
CM Roberts, Here are the answers to your questions.

1. Would the City still be able to seek out (or receive) safe routes to school grant funding for
any of these segments (obviously before completion)? I believe the staff was planning to or
has submitted applications for one or all of these segments. 

Answer:  Yes, the City can still apply for Safe Routes to School funding.  And if we
were successful it could reduce the amount of General Fund Contribution.

2. The three sidewalk segments are being described as a three-year completion project (as
suggested in the email in response to Betsy's questions). If that is the case, would the
transfer from the general fund occur all in the 2023-2024 budget or would a portion of
transfer occur in the 2025-2026 budget? 

Answer:  The transfer from the general fund occurs as the work is completed, so it
would likely span into the 2025-2026 biennium.

 
 

From: John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:11 PM
To: Chris Roberts <croberts@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>; Sara Lane <slane@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: RE: Quick sidewalk questions
 
Thanks Chris; Sara is putting together responses to your questions and hope to have those to you
shortly.
John
 

From: Chris Roberts <croberts@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:35 PM
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To: John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>; Sara Lane <slane@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: Quick sidewalk questions
 
John,
 
Assuming the amendments to fund the sidewalk segments pass, I have two questions.
 

1. Would the City still be able to seek out (or receive) safe routes to school grant funding for
any of these segments (obviously before completion)? I believe the staff was planning to or
has submitted applications for one or all of these segments. 

Answer:  Yes, the City can still apply for Safe Routes to School funding.  And if we
were successful it could reduce the amount of General Fund Contribution.

2. The three sidewalk segments are being described as a three-year completion project (as
suggested in the email in response to Betsy's questions). If that is the case, would the
transfer from the general fund occur all in the 2023-2024 budget or would a portion of
transfer occur in the 2025-2026 budget? 

Answer:  The transfer from the general fund occurs as the work is completed, so it
would likely span into the 2025-2026 biennium.

 
   Thank you,
 
Chris             
__________________
Chris Roberts (he/him)
Councilmember, City of Shoreline
croberts@shorelinewa.gov
(206) 391-2733
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